
Has your family lost access to Temporary
Assistance for Needy Families (TANF)?

If you were kicked off TANF due to: 
sanctions that led you to be
permanently disqualified, OR

 
the 60-month limit, and you and
your family are currently homeless,

you are again eligible for TANF, due to changes
in the law effective July 28, 2019.

To re-apply for TANF, you must submit an application either in person,
by mail, or online. Visit washingtonconnection.org for an online

application, or bit.ly/dshs-offices for a list of DSHS offices throughout
the state.

Are you being denied these new benefits?
For legal support, call:

King County: Solid Ground's Benefits Legal
Assistance, 206-694-6742
Outside King County: CLEAR Legal Hotline,
1-888-201-1014

http://washingtonconnection.org/
http://bit.ly/dshs-offices

